
                                                 Words from the Woodwards
                                                         February, 2019 

"For this reason I bow my knees to the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ,  from whom the 
whole family in heaven and earth is named, that He would grant you, according to the riches 
of His glory, to be strengthened with might through His Spirit in the inner man, that Christ 
may dwell in your hearts through faith; that you, being rooted and grounded in love, may be 
able to comprehend with all the saints what is the width and length and depth and height—to 
know the love of Christ which passes knowledge; that you may be filled with all the fullness 
of God." Ephesians 3:14-19

Dear ministry friend,

This prayer of the apostle Paul (above) is so meaningful for us to pray for ourselves and for 
others. May we affirm it with a hearty "amen."

One of the encouraging developments last month was our first recording session and internet 
TV broadcast at DDX Media in Pigeon Forge. The video of "Glimpses of Grace TV" is 
linked from the home page at GraceFellowshipInternational.com. Don Steve and I have 
monthly appointments for four 22 minute sessions. Our next one is scheduled for Tuesday, 
Feb. 26, 9:15AM. You can join us live at facebook.com/gracefellowshipinternational

I'd appreciate prayer for the ministry trip to Saskatchewan, Canada Feb. 13-19. I'm to 
speak at the chapel of Horizon College & Seminary (Thursday) the regional conference 
of the Professional Association of Christian Counsellors and Psychotherapists (Friday-
Saturday), two services at Neighbourhood Church on the weekend, and the Saskatoon 
Ministerial on Tuesday (just before heading back to the airport). May God anoint these 
messages for His glory.

And we pray for a good attendance at the next GFI Conference (March 1,2) and 
Workshop (March 4-7) here in Pigeon Forge.

I'm thankful for a vacation week with Linda last month, and the opportunity to visit my 
Georgia family on the way back to Tennessee.

We really appreciate each one of you who have been led to be part of our prayer and 
financial support team. God bless you with His amazing love!

Yours in Christ,
	


               John and Linda



      

      Mailbox

Thank you Dr. Woodward! I thank God for you and Dr. Solomon. May God continue to 
powerfully use you and your ministry in setting the oppressed and captives free! - A.K.

[Regarding Grace Notes] WOW. Super meaty email blog just now! Awesome! So glad I 
got signed up :-) A super full ministry… God must have a HUGE plan for you! - K.E.
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